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On Wednesday, May 24, 2017, Councilmember Brianne K. Nadeau, Chairperson of the Committee 
on Human Services and Councilmember Anita Bonds, Chairperson of the Committee on Housing 
and Neighborhood Revitalization, will hold a public oversight roundtable on the Interagency 
Council on Homelessness (ICH) Youth Strategic Plan. The hearing will take place in Room 412 
of the John A. Wilson Building, 1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, at 12:00 p.m. 

In response to the End Youth Homelessness Act of 2014, the ICH has led the development of the 
Comprehensive Plan to End Youth Homelessness (CPEYH). The CPEYH is the District's first 
ever strategic plan focused on unaccompanied minors and Transition Age Youth between ages 
18 and 24. The plan was unanimously approved by the members of the ICH this past winter, and 
is scheduled for a public release in ·May. The purpose of this roundtable is to discuss the issue of 
youth homelessness in DC, including what the ICH learned during the plan development process, 
as well as strategies the District must implement in the coming years to ensure the community is 
positioned to address the housing needs of vulnerable youth and support their successful 
transition to adulthood. 



The Committee invites the public to testify or to submit written testimony. Anyone wishing to 
testify at the hearing should contact the Committee on Human Services via email at 
humanservices@dccouncil.us or at (202) 724-8170, and provide their name, telephone number, 
organizational affiliation, and title (if any), by close of business Monday, May 22. 
Representatives of organizations will be allowed a maximum of five minutes for oral testimony, 
and individuals wiil be allowed a maximum of three minutes. Witnesses are encouraged to bring 
twenty single-sided copies of their written testimony. 

For witnesses who are unable to testify at the hearing, written statements will be made ·part of the 
official record. Copies of written statements should be submitted either to the Committ~e on 
Human Services at humanservices@dccouncil.us or to Nyasha Smith, Secretary to the Council, 
1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W., Suite 5, Washington, D.C. 20004. The record will close at the 
end of the business day on .June 7. 


